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MAY IT PLEASE THE PANEL 
 
 
1. This memorandum is filed on behalf of the Queenstown Lakes District Council 

(Council) in response to the Panel's minute dated 23 March 2016.  That 

Minute, at paragraph 3 invites comments on three documents that have been 

filed with the Panel, including an Expert Witness Conferencing Statement filed 

on 22 March 2016. 

 

2. Provided with this memorandum is a Statement of Evidence of Mr Craig Barr 

on behalf of the Council, responding to the Expert Witness Conferencing 

Statement. 

 

3. Council also seeks leave to be heard in respect of the Expert Witness 

Conferencing Statement at the resumed hearing, tomorrow 31 March 2016.  

James Winchester will be attending the resumed hearing on behalf of the 

Council, and Mr Craig Barr will also be available should the Panel have any 

questions of him. 

 

 

 
DATED this 30

th
 day of March 2016 

 
 
 

 
 

________________________________________ 
     J G A Winchester / S J Scott 

Counsel for the Queenstown Lakes District Council 


